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Welcome From The Head

Thank you for considering Puddletown First School. We are looking for a dynamic, passionate, and inspiring individual to join our wonderful team as an EYFS Reception class teacher in September 2025.
We want ALL children to flourish academically and personally so that they have the skills to have success in life and with a commitment to the common good. We believe in developing the whole child and have an inspiring curriculum that empowers children to succeed and explore their place and role in the world
Being part of the team at Puddletown First school will be exciting, challenging, and fulfilling and will provide the opportunity to transform children's lives.
We offer the opportunity to work in an innovative school as part of a warm team, committed to developing and delivering the best learning for every child. We empower and support staff to develop their talents and creativity. We believe strongly in developing the full potential of all and support individual areas of interest and future career aspirations.
We look forward to showing you our wonderful school and look forward to receiving your application.
Kind regards,

Mrs Anna Seal 

Head of School
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